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Date: 04 January 2021

Aspen Global Incorporated

Grand Bay, Mauritius

Dear Sir / Madam

Re: Delay in Supply of Xylocain Liquid 20MG/ML 10X5ML. Vial, Single Dose

Due to the severity of the COVID-19 epidemic and the impact that this has had on
both shipping and port operations, we regret that the supply of the above product
has been delayed. At present, we have done our very best to expedite the
shipments and and hope to recover from this situation soon.

Thank you for your understanding and patience. We promise to resume supply as
soon as possible. We also hope that you will be properly protected during the
COVID-18 epidemic, wishing you and your family a very happy, healthy and safe
holiday season!

Sincerely

Gary Copeland
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Senior Supply Chain Manager - Anesthetics






